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24 June 2020

Dear trustees, students, alumni and staff members,

Appointment of Next Head of Shaw College

We are glad to announce that the Council of The Chinese University of Hong
Kong at the meeting held on 16 June 2020 approved the appointment of
Professor LEUNG Yiu-kin Freedom as the Head of Shaw College for four years
with effect from 1 July 2020.

Professor Leung has served the University for over 20 years. He was a faculty
member of the Department of Psychology since 1996, and an active member
of Shaw College. He was the Dean of Students from 2009 to 2017 and a
member of the Board of Trustees of Shaw College. He was also a member of
the Council and the Senate of the University. As an experienced clinical
psychologist, Professor Leung has been promoting psychological wellbeing,
mental wellness and professional development through his teaching in the
University, as well as consultancy service and training for government and non-
governmental organisations.

Thank you all for sharing your views in the searching process. We shall count
on your continued support to Professor Leung and the College. Together, we
shall continue to dedicate our effort to nurture our younger generation and
future leaders.

Last but not least, we express our heartfelt gratitude to Professor CHAN Chi-fai
Andrew for his dedication and leadership in the past ten years. We wish him
every success.

Shaw College
The Chinese University of Hong Kong



